
Whether you are a culinary savvy, a shopping buff, a party
enthusiast or a relaxation seeker, we’ve got just the right
activity for you.

ALESSIA DAYCLUB

An adults-only environment perfect to soak-
up the sun while savoring the DJ vibes, for 
unforgettable bachelorette parties and 
celebrations. Enjoy the infinity pool, swim-
up bar, daybeds, private cabanas and the 
incredible views from our iconic rooftop.

At Thompson Main House Rooftop

ROOFTOP DINING

Satisfy your cravings for breakfast, lunch 
or dinner with our select fine dining 
choices focused on delivering a topnotch 
gastronomic experience along breathtaking 
panoramic views of the Caribbean Sea.

At Thompson Main House Rooftop

C-GRILL

Enjoy beachfront breakfast, lunch or dinner 
at C-Grill, a top choice for casual 
oceanfront al fresco dining, where you will 
find authentic Mexican dishes and special 
fresh grilled items directly from the wood-
fired oven.

At Thompson Beach House



YOGA

Start the day with a complimentary 
beachfront or rooftop yoga class to connect 
body, mind and soul while enjoying the soft 
breeze of the Mexican Caribbean Sea.

At Thompson Main House Rooftop or Thompson 
Beach House

QUINTA AVENIDA

Take a walk through the famous Quinta 
Avenida, Playa del Carmen’s pedestrian 
avenue that runs through the city, where 
you’ll find restaurants, stores, bars, 
boutiques and more.

5th Avenue

CALLE CORAZÓN

Visit Calle Corazón shopping mall, where you 
can go on a souvenir hunt and shop for 
fashion with the best national and 
international brands you could ask for.

Located just below Thompson Playa del Carmen 
Main House

MEZCAL RITUAL

Discover the differences in taste of some of 
Mexico’s best 4 premium mezcals paired with 
Mexican candies in our Mezcal Ritual 
available with prior reservation. Ask front 
desk for more information.

At Thompson Main House Rooftop



BIKE AROUND TOWN

Enjoy our complimentary bike rental everyday 
from 7 am to 6 pm and take a stroll around 
Playa del Carmen at your own pace. 

Ask Front Desk for availability

FERRY TO COZUMEL

Just a few blocks away you can find the 
ferry service which transports travelers to 
and from Cozumel, a mostly underdeveloped 
island best known for incredible scuba 
diving.

Calle 1 sur and Beach

CENOTES

Refresh in the crystal clear cenotes of the 
Riviera Maya. With over 6,000 cenotes in 
Mexico there are plenty to choose from with 
some located no more than 20 minutes away.

Ask Front Desk for available tours

SNORKEL

The Mexican Caribbean Sea is home to a large 
variety of marine life. Go snorkeling and 
discover the world hidden underwater in the 
Riviera Maya.

Ask Front Desk for available tours



COBÁ

Explore the Cobá archaeological site walking 
or on bike and climb the Nohoch Mul Pyramid 
the tallest in northern Yucatan.

Ask Front Desk for available tours

CHICHEN ITZA

Enjoy one of the "Seven New Wonders of the 
World“ Chichen Itza is a Mayan City on the 
Yucatán Peninsula with architectural marvels 
reflecting a great civilization. Located at 
2 ½ hours from Playa del Carmen.

Ask Front Desk for available tours

CATAMARAN OR SAILING

Sail on an adventure on the turquoise waters 
of the Mexican Caribbean Sea and enjoy a 
thrilling experience with the most stunning 
views. 

Ask Front Desk for available tours

TULUM

Tulum is a town on the Caribbean coastline 
of Mexico’s Yucatán Peninsula. It’s known 
for its beaches and well-preserved ruins of 
an ancient Mayan port city. Located at 45 
minutes from Playa del Carmen

Ask Front Desk for available tours


